

October, 2015

Professor Shin-Da Lee Dean of International Affairs China Medical University Taiwan 91 Xueshi Rd, North District, Taichung, Taiwan 404

Dear Professor Shin-Da Lee

Re: Official invitation letter to attend KKU ICEM 2016

The Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University and KKU ICEM 2016 Organizing Committee would like to invite your medical students and advisors to attend 1<sup>st</sup> Khon Kaen University's International Challenge of Emergency Medicine and Related Basic Science (KKU ICEM) 2016 with the objectives to establish Khon Kaen University's Faculty of Medicine as an academic exchange center in Emergency Medicine for international medical students, to encourage connection between international medical students who are interested in Emergency Medicine, and to raise awareness for the importance in Emergency Medicine. KKU ICEM 2016 will be held from April 1<sup>st</sup> to 4<sup>th</sup>, 2016 at Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University, Khon Kaen, Thailand.

To ensure the success of this event, we would be most grateful if you could announce the relevant information to members of your staff and student body who may be interested in attending at the KKU ICEM 2016.

For further information kindly contact KKU ICEM 2016 Organizing Committee at <a href="mailto:kku.icem@gmail.com">kku.icem@gmail.com</a>. Thank you for your assistance in publicizing the KKU ICEM 2016.

Yours Sincerely,

Associate Protescor Charnola Dean, Faculty of Medicine

Charnchal Panthongviriyakul, MD

Enclosure: Registration Guidelines